
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

 
September 17, 2013 

 
 
 

Members present:  Bob Worrell, Richard Bairam, Sean McDonald, Merrill Johnson, Ray Bonney, Jim 
Levesque, Bob Schroeder 

 

The meeting began at 6:30.  Diane apologized for getting the dates mixed and calling the meeting for 
that night.  Generally it isn’t till the following week.  The minutes from the meeting held on August 27, 
2013.  Ray motioned to accept the minutes as presented.  Bob second.  All in favor. 
 
Diane discussed the spreadsheet.  During the summer recycling numbers went down a little, but she 
feels it is because people are not on their regular routine.   
 
There was a discussion regarding the mandatory recycling.  Diane will be meeting with the Council on 
the October 9th. 
 
Diane will be going forward to the Council with the bids for the ¾ ton pickup with plow and the skid 
steer loader for purchase approval on the 9th also.  Grappone Ford and Bobcat of NH are being 
recommend. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:50. 
 


